
 

 

Star of the east, 
the horizon adorning, 
guide where our infant  

Redeemer is laid 
 

Have a blessed Epiphany 

To the St Nicholas congregation 

 

As we gaze at the star and remember the wise men and the gifts they brought  
to the infant Jesus,  

thank you for all you have offered during this difficult year: 

for your companionship, your faithfulness, your encouragement, 
your generosity, your dedication, your compassion and your kindness;  

whether you have been  

welcoming people to church, inviting them to services, 
keeping the church looking good, assisting with worship,  

using Bible Chat Mats with JAM & Spectrum, praying,  

contributing to social media, keeping us in touch by email, post or delivery, 
marking church festivals by sending cards,  

finding new ways for the Mothers’ Union to engage, 

phoning each other, helping those in need,  
doing the vital (sometimes hidden) work of keeping things going, 

and for going the extra mile during the pandemic. 

 
God bless you and keep you safe and well. 

I wish you a happy, healthy and holy new year. 

 

Revd Frances 


